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Fund X Risk Control Statement 

As global financial markets have become more turbulent since the beginning of August, we hereby declare that 
RegentQuant’s flagship quantitative fund, Fund X, liquidated all its long positions in U.S. stocks in late July 
2024. We appreciate your trust in RegentQuant. For those who have not yet had the opportunity to become 
investors in Fund X, we sincerely hope to establish a long-term relationship with you and look forward to 
developing your relationship with RegentQuant from friends to clients in the future. 

Regards, 
RegentQuant Technologies


